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11 December 2007

Dear Gerard and Fellow Walkers

Such a short letter seems inadequate when thanking you for such a fantastic donation, We are
incredibly grateful and I do hope you continue to support us.

Thank you again.

Yours sincerely

Brian Curran
Area Fundraising Manager - West Yorkshire

Marie Curie

: : : i lly free, to give
Marie Curie Cancer Care provides high quality nursing, totally fr g Cancer Care

terminally ill people the choice of dying at home supported by their families.
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30 November, 2007 -3 [

Our Reference: 400026667

Dear Gerard

On behalf of Cancer Research UK | would like to thank you for your very kind
donation of £2,771.06 through your Three Peaks Challenge, as soon as we receive
the £500 from the Royal Bank of Scotland we will notify you. | would be most grateful
if you could forward our thanks to all of those who helped raise such a staggering
sum. Itis very kind of you to support our work at this time. Please accept this letter
as your official receipt.

At Cancer Research UK we carry out world-class research to improve our
understanding of cancer and find out how best to prevent, diagnose and treat
different kinds of cancer. We ensure that our findings are used to improve the lives of
all cancer patients. We also work in partnership with others to achieve the greatest
impact in the global fight against the disease.

It would be wonderful if you were able to support us again, and please feel free to
contact me or your Area Volunteer Manager Sally Watson at the above number if you
would like any further information about our work.

Thank you once again. Together we will beat cancer.

Yours sincerely

M

Miss Amanda Warrent
Fundraising Support Administrator
Cancer Research UK

Patron Her Majesty The Queen

Presidents HRH The Duke of Gloucester KG GCVO and HRH Princess Alexandra, the Hon. Lady Ogilvy KG GCVO

Chief Executive Harpal S. Kumar

Cancer Research UIC is a registered charity No 1089464, Registered as a company limited by guarantee in England and Wales No 4325234, Registered address, 61 Lincoln's Inn Fields, London WC2A 3PX.
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10 January 2008 ——

Dear Gerard

| write both personally and on behalf of Macmillan Cancer Support to acknowledge receipt of
the sum of £2,565.06 here at the Wakefield Office as a result of your annual sponsored
walking event which took place last Summer. | understand also that a further £706.00 was
sent to our UK office as one of the participants; Mr Richard Ellis, managed to have his
sponsorship match funded by HBOS.

As | am sure you are aware, this money will make a real difference to people affected by
cancer and with 739 people receiving a diagnosis each and every day in the UK alone, your
efforts really are appreciated, indeed Macmillan Cancer Support could not function without
people like yourself and your team mates raising such funds.

More than a million people in the UK today have had a cancer diagnosis, and more than one
in three people will be diagnosed with cancer during their lifetime. Macmillan provides the
practical, emotional, financial and of course physical support which will change their lives.

Once again, thank you for your continued support of this very worthy cause and | look forward
to hearing from you again in the near future. Please get in touch should you require any help
or assistance with your next event, including any promotional materials which may be of use
to you.

Yours truly,

/(éw’ el

Maria Amos
FUNDRAISING MANAGER, WAKEFIELD DISTRICT

mamos@macmillan.org.uk

Macmillan Cancer Relief and our trading companies would like to hold your details in order to contact you about our fundraising, campaigning and services
for people affected by cancer. In order to carry out our work we may need to pass your details to agents or partners who act on our behalf. If you would
prefer us not to use your detalils in this way please tick this box. m]

Cancerline 0808 808 2020 www.macmillan.org.uk

Macmillan Cancer Support, registered charity number 261017. Isle of Man charity number 604. A company limited by guarantee.

Registered in England and Wales number 2400969. Isle of Man company number 4694F Registered office: 89 Albert Embankment, London SE1 7UQ.
Patron, His Royal Highness, The Prince of Wales.
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OESOPHAGEAL PATIENTS ASSOCIATION
Oesophageal and Gastric Cancer Support
Chairman David Kirby OBE Registered Charity No 1062461 Patron Kevin Whately

7™ January 2007

Gerard Mitchell

Yorkshire Building Services Ltd
Access Works

Martin Street

Birstall

Batley WF17 9PJ

Dear Gerard

Our grateful thanks go to you for the further donation of £65.00, from the
Dave Owens & Frank Goodall Memorial Fund, in respect of your recent
Three Peaks Challenge sponsored fundraising event for the Oesophageal
Patients Association.

Such gifts are greatly appreciated and are used wisely in the work of the
Association as we continue to provide ongoing support and reassurance to
our members and their families and carers.

Thank you all once again for supporting the OPA at this time; it is greatly
appreciated.

Kind regards

Fundraising Co-ordinator

22 Vulcan House, Vulcan Road, Solihull, West Midlands B91 2JY
email: opa@ukgateway.net Tel: 0121 704 9860 website: www.opa.org.uk



OESOPHAGEAL PATIENTS ASSOCIATION
Oesophageal and Gastric Cancer Support
Chairman David Kirby OBE Registered Charity No 1062461 Patron Kevin Whately

28" November 2007

Gerard Mitchell

Yorkshire Building Services Ltd
Access Works

Martin Street

Birstall

Batley

West Yorkshire WE17 9PJ

Dear Mr Mitchell

I am writing to acknowledge your donation of £1,090.36 from the Dave Owens &
Frank Goodall Memorial Fund, in respect of your recent 22 and 8 mile sponsored
walks in Derbyshire, and to express grateful thanks on behalf of the Chairman and
Trustees of the Oesophageal Patients Association for this tremendous gift and for your
continuing support.

Since 1985, the Oesophageal Patients Association has provided nationwide support
for people who have cancer (or other major illnesses) of the oesophagus and their
families and carers. It is the only organisation of its type in the country.

The Association, a registered charity, relies entirely upon grants, donations and other
fundraising activity generated in the communities that we serve in order to be able to
continue to provide support for people who have this difficult disease.

Once again, our heartfelt thanks go to you for making this further generous donation
to the Association this year; your ongoing support for our work is greatly appreciated.

Kind regards

Yours sjricerely

Mark ds MlInstF(Cert)
Fundraising Co-ordinator

22 Vulcan House, Vulcan Road, Solihull, West Midlands B91 2JY
email: opa@ukgateway.net Tel: 0121 704 9860 website: www.opa.org.uk
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Dear Lorraine

Our grateful thanks go to Thomas & Betts for the tremendous donation of £100.00
that we received this morning from your charitable funds. It was very kind of you to
think of the OPA at this time and your support for our work is greatly appreciated.
Since 1985 the Association has been providing nationwide support for people who
have oesophageal cancer and their families and carers. Our work has only been
possible with funding generously provided by the communities that we serve.

Thank you once again for this gift; it will be used wisely.

Kind regards

Yours sincerely

Mark Reynolds MinstF(Cert)
FUNDRAISING CO-ORDINATOR

22 Vulcan House, Vulcan Road, Solihull, Weé-t Midlands B91 2JY
email: opa@ukgateway.net Tel: 0121 704 9860 website: www.opa.org.uk



